
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
STAFF RESPONSES TO DATA REQUESTS 

  DATE PREPARED:  November 20, 2024 
  DOCKET:  TG-240189 
  REQUESTER:  Waste Management 

  WITNESS:  Bridgit Feeser 
  RESPONDER:  Bridgit Feeser 
  TELEPHONE:   

DATA REQUEST NO. 20:   

Feeser testifies (Exh. BF-1T at 16:15-17) that “The Company has already created a practice of 
not providing the level of service required by their tariff if they deem the distance is too far to 
drive.”  Please admit that Staff has no reason to doubt WMW’s statement in Paragraph 2 of its 
answer that “By May 12, 2023—less than one monthly billing cycle after the data request [from 
Staff to Michael Weinstein on April 20, 2023]—WMW resumed every-other-week collection for 
all affected customers in Douglas County.”  If your response is anything other than an 
unqualified admission, please state what Staff believes the truth of the matter to be and produce 
all relevant documents. 

RESPONSE:   

Staff has not received any documentation to confirm or deny the veracity of that statement. 

Exh. BF-6X 
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